
 

 

 

Language Access Services Complaint Form 
 
The San Luis Obispo Superior Court is committed to providing language access to all individuals 

who are unable to understand English.  If you have a complaint about language access services, 

or would like to provide feedback regarding services you received, please complete the form 

below and return the form as indicated below. 

 

The Language Access Coordinator will review and respond to all interpreter and language access 

complaints.  The Court takes all complaints about language access very seriously and will 

address the concerns raised in an appropriate manner. 

 

Please complete as much information as you can.  You do not have to give your name, but it is 

helpful to know how to contact you so we may get more information if needed.  Your complaint 

will NOT become a part of your case file or part of your case. 

 

Please be aware that the Language Access Services Division does not have the authority to 

change or modify any decision made by a judicial officer and that is review of the complaint 

does not, in any way, affect or extend any applicable deadlines or procedural requirements such 

as filing motions, appeals, modification, etc. 
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Court Executive Officer 
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